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CAMDEN COUNTY COLLEGE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Camden County College does not discriminate in admissions or access to, or treatment or employment on 

the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities. The following 

persons have been designated to handle inquiries/complaints regarding non-discrimination policies: 
 

Title IX and Section 504 for Employees:  Assistant Director of Human Resources, 856-227-7200, ext. 4391, 

Roosevelt Hall, Room 106, Blackwood Campus 

  

Title IX and Section 504 for Students: Associate Dean of Students, 856-227-7200, ext. 5088, Taft Hall, 

Room 302, Blackwood Campus 

 

Title II for Employees and Students: Building Operations Manager, 856-227-7200, ext. 4575 Physical Plant, 

Blackwood Campus 

 

Students and employees have the legal right to appeal grievances with the local Office for Civil Rights, 

New York Office for Civil Rights, U. S. Department of Education, 32 Old Slip, 26th Floor, New York, 

New York 1005-2500, Telephone 646-428-3900, Fax:  646-428-3843; Tdd: 800-877-

8339,EmaOCR.Newyork@Ed.Gov  
















































